
May 11, 2016 

Attention: Marisa Di Censo, Chair 

Hamilton Farmer's Market Board of Directors 

Dear Marisa, 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from my position as a citizen member on the 

Hamilton Farmer's Market Board of Directors. I regret to inform you that given my current work 

load and personal commitments, I am unable to fulfil the increasing commitment to the Board 

in the capacity that is required. I feel that it is in the best interest of both myself and the 

Hamilton Farmer's Market if I step down from my board responsibilities at this time. 

I apologize for the inconvenience that my resignation may cause. If any clarification is needed 

in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

I have enjoyed working with you all and I wish the organization continued success in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Leslie Lamont 


